## Reid Eleanor (Miss El)

From: Caldwell, James (UK) [james.caldwell@baesystems.com]

Sent: 06 January 2006 09:51

To: uk.ncp@dti.gsi.gov.uk

Cc: Scopes, Julian (UK); Richard White

Subject: Stakeholder consultation on the promotion and implementation of the OECD Guidelines for

Multinational enterprises in the UK

For the attention of Eleanor Reid, UKNCP

Dear Eleanor, I have read the CBI's detailed response to the consultation, and can confirm that BAE Systems fully endorses the position set out by the CBI.

Please contact me if you have any questions.

rgds

James Caldwell EVP Export Finance BAE Systems 01252 384805

## PLEASE NOTE: THE ABOVE MESSAGE WAS RECEIVED FROM THE INTERNET.

On entering the GSi, this email was scanned for viruses by the Government Secure Intranet (GSi) virus scanning service supplied exclusively by Cable & Wireless in partnership with MessageLabs.

Please see http://www.gsi.gov.uk/main/notices/information/gsi-003-2002.pdf for further details.

In case of problems, please call your organisational IT helpdesk

\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*

This email and any attachments are confidential to the intended recipient and may also be privileged. If you are not the intended recipient please delete it from your system and notify the sender. You should not copy it or use it for any purpose nor disclose or distribute its contents to any other person.

\*